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Issue Date:       April 1, 2022 
 
Proposal Deadline:     May 13, 2022, at (3:00 p.m. EDT) 
 
 
Pursuant to RFP section IV. General Conditions, Ohio Deferred Compensation (Ohio DC) has 
withdrawn the above-referenced RFP.  
 
Effective immediately, the RFP for Participant and Employer Satisfaction Survey Provider has 
been withdrawn in its entirety, and all Proposals received in response to the RFP are hereby 
rejected. Ohio DC plans to re-issue the RFP at a later date (TBD).  
 
Ohio DC appreciates the efforts of the providers that submitted a response to the RFP. Ohio DC 
will notify all providers that have submitted a proposal once the new RFP is issued. 


